
 

 
Dear Neighbour, 

 

 

We are writing to provide you with an update of planned works on the Forth Replacement 

Crossing (FRC). 

 

The work involves the pouring of concrete, at various times through to Autumn 2016, on the 

Approach Viaduct South deck both above Society Road in the vicinity of Port Edgar Barracks 

and beyond, to meet the main crossing deck .  

 

Generally, the pouring of the concrete will be completed within normal working hours. 

However, finishing and covering the concrete are operations which can extend for as much as 

six hours after all the concrete is in place.  

The finishing works are not a noisy operation and we don’t anticipate this disturbing our 

neighbours. 

  

For up to date information on the project please see Transport Scotland’s FRC project 

website www.forthreplacementcrossing.info. Should you have any queries, please 

contact our email enquiries@forthreplacementcrossing.info or our Hotline on 0800 078 

6910. 

  

In addition, our Contact and Education Centre (CEC), located adjacent to the Forth 

Road Bridge offices on the south side of the existing Forth Road Bridge, is manned 

09:00hrs to 17:00hrs Monday to Thursday, 09:00hrs to 16:00hrs on 

Fridays and 10:00hrs to 16:00hrs on Saturdays to deal with enquiries and to supply 

information. 

 

Also, access to the Exhibition room in the building is available at certain times. 

 

For confirmation of all CEC opening times please check the project website. 
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